
EASC April 2024

Decided to send two IP racks and material to the Wagoner Group
and two in Tulsa. B ren

From this decision we created an in committee positions, Rural
Rack Coordinator and Tulsa Rack Coordinator.

Phone line – YAP is fully in place and running well

The Phoneline training will be online only unless requested
as face to face. Flyer available.

Plans being made for presentation at one of the FCS offices in the
next two months, and in discussion for presentations with
additional departments. Open for suggestions.

There is a guideline document on the way. We currently have an
intent to fill notice for the Phoneline Coordinator.

This will be a mentored position since the current coordinator will
stay on for a while to help.

We will also be reviewing drafts for PR internal guidelines.

Web – all is well and currently with intent to fill

Web renewed domain name for $20, and the hosting fee will be
renewed at a later date;

All event information flyers need to be sent to the web-contact
(web@eascna.org) for posting on our calendar. This is very
helpful in scheduling events.

mailto:web@eascna.org


The OK Region is providing a Learning Day on May 19 in Tulsa.
1823 W 51st, 11a – 4p


